

Halfpenny Lane J, I & N School

Halfpenny Lane
Pontefract
West Yorkshire
WF8 4BW
T: 01977 703270
W: halfpenny.patrust.org.uk
E: admin@halfpenny.patrust.org.uk

25th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 Booster Sessions

As Thursday 5th December is our Christmas Fair, we will not be holding Year 6 Booster sessions on that night. There will be a Booster session on Thursday 12th December, but this will be the last one before Christmas. Boosters will restart on Thursday 9th January.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Daley and Miss Whitehead